



September 2018 · Volume 15 · Issue 3

But in your great mercy you did not put an end to them or abandon them, for you are a gracious and merciful God. Nehemiah 9:31 NIV

Inside This Issue

A Letter From The Executive Director by Jennifer Woodall

GWA Gives

ABAC Stallion Feature

Welcome!

PATH

Spa Day

Upcoming Events

October 6 - Spa Day

October 9 - Cupcakes for Life National Event

November 26 - Cyber Monday (use eBay for Charity & Amazon Smile)

November 27 - Giving Tuesday

Pregnancy Care Center

Location:

104 8th Street W Tifton, GA 31794

Mailing Address:

P.O. Box 7186 Tifton, GA 31793

229-382-4491

pcctift.com

A Letter From The Executive Director

by Jennifer Woodall

Dear Friends For Life,

As we approach the end of the year, I think about how fast priorities can change when God gets our



attention. We set goals and make plans throughout the year, but we learn to reevaluate them depending on the need that must be met. In the prolife movement we live with such a sense of urgency to meet women in

unplanned pregnancies at the point of intervention. It's never easy but we do it because we believe in what the Lord has called us to: to bring hope and save the lives of women and their children. We live in a fast-paced world where on demand services are always at our fingertips. Even though it sounds convenient and easy, a fast decision is NEVER a good one. For us, that fuels us in our mission to be the first place a woman comes to when she finds herself pregnant. We want to be a safe place where the pressure of time is taken off her. With the possibility of an abortion provider opening in Macon, Georgia, we must evaluate how this will affect us as a community. Many women make a decision of whether or not they

are going to continue their pregnancy within ONE day of confirming their pregnancy. No pressure, right? It is by the grace of God women actually take the time to come to our clinic instead of bypassing us and going straight to an abortion provider. It is not our agenda to make THEIR CHOICE for them, however we love them enough to educate and speak truth in LOVE so that the power of the Gospel can INFLU-ENCE them. Now more than ever we must be bolder, confident and proactive. With opposition and spiritual warfare on every corner, we stand firm in our calling to challenge women who are victimized by abortion. We offer the REAL solution, one without pain and regret attached to it. It is time to lock arms and use the voice and resources God has given us. For such a time as this, we will stand on the truth and we will minister with our WHOLE heart.

Serving together,

Jennifer Woodall

Georgia Watermelon Association Donates



We are so thankful for the generous donation from the Georgia Watermelon Association. Our 2018 Georgia Watermelon Queen Savannah Hartley presented the donation to the Pregnancy Care Center on behalf of the GWA on September 7th and we are so very grateful for their giving hearts. Thank you to everyone that continues to support us and our cause!



Pro-Chance, not Pro-Choice

Written by ABAC Staff Writer Cheyenne Colson

While abortion has been a taboo topic for the past century, no one likes to talk about the facts behind the opinions. According to Danyelle Hughes, the Advancement Director at Woman's First Choice, located at the Pregnancy Care Clinic here in

town, "Aborting the baby is actually the first option considered".

As stated in Care Net, Top 40 Abortion Statistics; from 1973 to 2017, more than 57 million lives have been lost to abortion. Care net states it is thought to be this way because the mothers have not been informed enough about their other options. While adoption is known to be another avenue in this situation, many mothers who even consider the abortion want the actual conception to disappear and adoption would mean carrying the child to full term which would rule this option out.

Sadly, abortion is still considered more often. Care Net states in 2016, there were 17.3 infant adoptions per 1,000 abortions. While there are far more positive cases and stories of adoption, the rare and few horror stories that go around hinder any thought for most mothers to even consider it. Pregnancy care clinics should ideally start off with adoption as the initial option, if the mother is positive she doesn't want to keep the child. Death should not be the "go to" if there are any other options.

While there are many reasons people may stand for or against the option of abortion, one should know the real-life statistics behind each. A popular argument given, is what should happen in the case of pregnancy as a result of rape. A shocking fact on these cases is that only one percent of women who received an abortion reported that they were survivors of rape. It simply doesn't happen as much as the public assumes.

Another rationalization for a particular position is a moral or religious standpoint. Care Net states that 51 percent of women agree that churches do not have a ministry prepared to discuss options during an unplanned pregnancy, and 48% of self-identified evangelicals strongly agree that abortion is unbiblical. The choice between supporting pro-choice or pro-life is simply the choice between life and death of an innocent; that is what it comes down to.

All situational aspects aside, there is a life in the balance. It's ironic how every person that is pro-choice is indeed alive and has already been born. And that's simply because the babies that were aborted have no voice because they weren't given the chance. Is it nice having a voice isn't it? Or an opinion? I am not Pro-Choice, I am Pro-Chance. Every child created at the very least deserves a chance.



Pregnancy Care Center Welcomes...

Danyelle Hughes, Advancement Manager

I am humbled and honored to be chosen as the new Advancement Manager. I fully believe this was the position I didn't know I was looking for. I always wanted to work in a field where I could help people but here, I have more than that. I have a purpose. My biological mother found herself with a decision to make in 1987, whether or not to try to raise a sick 4-year-old plus a newborn who was set to arrive early 1988. Her circumstances justified any doubt she had of being able to do just that since she would be doing it alone. Fortunately for me, she was brave enough to allow me to live despite my biological father's offer to pay for my abortion. She was eventually even braver when she realized that giving me to a family

who could better take care of me would be the best option for everyone, especially me.

Because of this, I have so much reason to wake up and immediately thank my God for my life. When I think about these women and children that we are allowed to minister to through our positions here, I am constantly reminded of my purpose and my passion for them and why God placed me here. One of His many promises that carried me through my life is John 14:18, "I will not leave you as orphans; I will come to you." We are also called to do the same, to come to those who are lost and speak truth into their lives.



PATH meets at PCC every other Tuesday night at 6:30 p.m.

We will hold our Day event on ber 6th from 9-2 a 1 hour facial and by professional for \$35. There will ments available



first monthly Spa Saturday, Octopm. We will offer makeover combo makeup artists also be refreshfor all guests

attending the event. Please keep a look out for our Instagram and Facebook page for the next event dates each month! We look forward to being able to offer this event to help women in our community look and feel beautiful! For information on future dates and to reserve your spot, call us at (229) 382-4491.